

CENTCOM Family Activities Association (CFAA) MacDill Air Force Base, Florida

May 2, 2014

Dear Matt Donavan,

On behalf of the CENTCOM Family Activities Association (CFAA) based out of Macdill AFB, we would like to sincerely thank you for the excellent job of you and your team at our 1st annual golf tournament in July of 2013. The dedication and professionalism you and your team displayed helped us raise almost \$7,000 for our non-profit organization, which enabled us to execute a phenomenal organizational and family picnic at the United States Central Command. We look forward to your return at this year's event and know it will be a great experience for all of our golfers and volunteers with your continued support. See you on July 7th 2014 at Bloomingdale Golfers Club!

Sincerely,

Eric J. Foreman

President, CENTCOM Family Activities Association